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Construction Update 

 

Arnott Construction will return to the Dunlop St. Corridor Improvement site next 

week to begin some deficiency works. 

 

Crews will be sand blasting planter curbs throughout the limits of the project. They 

will begin at the East end of Dunlop St. and work West to the limit of construction. 

Remediations to planter curbs throughout the project will also begin next week.  

 

This work will be conducted on a weather permitted basis, as this cannot be 

completed during inclement weather.  

 

Please note that the sand blasting may produce dusty conditions and we 
apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. Business access and sidewalks 

should not be impacted by the above work.  

 

We hope you’ve all been staying safe and enjoying the new Downtown!  

 

 

 


